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 BOARD OF EDUCATION 
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RESOLUTION 
 
 
WHEREAS, the Trustees of the Livonia Public Schools School District Board of 
Education are desirous of publicly recognizing excellence among employees of the 
school district; and  
 
WHEREAS, Marc Hage, Athletic Director at Churchill High School and member of 
the Michigan Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association, has been named 
the 2019 MIAAA Athletic Director of the Year for the State of Michigan; and 
 
WHEREAS, Marc is a 28-year employee of Livonia Public Schools, first serving six 
years as a teacher, followed by 22 years as Athletic Director at Churchill High 
School, his alma mater; and 
 
WHEREAS, in achieving this honor, Marc has demonstrated outstanding leadership 
and dedication on the local and regional level of athletic administration; and  
 
WHEREAS, this adds to the many accomplishments Marc has achieved in his 
career, including being named Regional Athletic Director of the Year in 2002 and 
2011; receiving the MIAAA National and State Level George Lovich Award of Merit; 
receiving the MIAAA Allen W. Bush Distinguished Service Award and serving as 
president of the Western Lakes Athletic Association and the Kensington Lakes 
Athletic Association for 12 years;  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Trustees of the Board of 
Education do hereby commend and congratulate Marc Hage on his outstanding 
accomplishments in high school athletics administration and thank him for the 
dedicated service he has rendered to interscholastic athletics locally, regionally and 
across the State of Michigan.  

  
 
 __________________________ 
 Tammy Bonifield, Secretary 
 Board of Education  
 


